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September 10, 2018 

 

Dear Students & Parents, 

 

Quitman High School is seeking to create two- and four-year college graduates with 

minimal debt.  Thus, we are bringing proven, entertaining ACT/SAT/PSAT 

Preparation—OnToCollege with John Baylor (OTC)-- to students. Each student will have 

the opportunity to experience the sessions in these course in school throughout the year 

leading up to their ACT/SAT/PSAT test date.   

 

Students will also have online access at home to further prepare and work through 

many of the Additional Prep resources that are available to them.  If your student is 

struggling with a specific subject area or concept on the test, OTC’s Additional Prep 

resources can help.   

 

Higher test scores can mean larger college scholarships. The average score increase 

from OnToCollege with John Baylor has been proven to be very successful, which will in 

turn save your family thousands in college costs and improve your child’s college 

choices. 

 

You are invited to follow OnToCollege’s Twitter feed, Facebook page, and the 

OnToCollege Show available on the website OnToCollege.com. 

 

We are excited to be doing even more to maximize your child’s chances to get into his 

or her best-fit college at the lowest cost and to become a college graduate with minimal 

debt.  Thanks for helping us ensure students prioritize this course and the test. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Mrs. Eldred 

CCMR Student Advisor 
 

file:///C:/Users/debse/Downloads/OnToCollege.com

